
From	March	1st	to	April	9th,	2021,	at	the	Henri	Poincare	Institute	(Paris)

Important:	the	deadline	for	financial	support	requests	is	September
1st,	2020

	

Dear	colleague,
It	is	our	pleasure	to	announce	the	thematic	six-week	program
entitled	"Gravitational	waves,	a	new	messenger	to	explore	the	universe"	at
the	Henri	Poincaré	Institute	(IHP)	in	Paris

Important:	the	deadline	for	financial	support	requests	is	September
1st,	2020
The	Henri	Poincare	Institute	can	help	you	to	find	an	accommodation	during
your	stay	in	Paris.

A	conference	will	be	organized	at	IHP	from	March	31st	to	April	1st,	2021	:	the
meeting	of	the	National	Research	Group	on	gravitational	waves

Last	announcement	:	registration	for
"Gravitational	waves,

a	new	messenger	to	explore	the	universe"

Registration:	free	but	mandatory

Registration	for	the	conference

https://indico.math.cnrs.fr/category/408/
https://indico.math.cnrs.fr/event/5766/


We	are	looking	forward	to	welcoming	you!
The	organizers:	Chiara	Caprini,	Eric	Chassande-Mottin,	Guillaume	Faye,
Filippo	Vernizzi,	Marta	Volonteri.
	
PS:	do	not	hesitate	to	spread	the	word	and	forward	this	e-mail	to	potentially
interested	colleagues	and	junior	researchers	including	Ph.D.	students	and
postdocs.

We	can	provide	financial	support	in	the	limit	of	available	funding.

Henri	Poincare	Institute
11	rue	Pierre	et	Marie	Curie
75005	Paris
France
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